
 

 

 

 

TLC’S SAFETY PRECAUTIONS FOR LIVE EVENTS 

 

 

 

Our policy is to do all possible to bring our community together. That being said, we realize 
safety precautions and state regulations must be followed. TLC will follow state regulations as 
to providing all people live or Direct2U access to our classes. 

 

We will: 

• Meet in rooms with ample space to physical distance or be outdoors for classes where 
possible. 
 

• Have seating arrangements so you own "practice bubble" will not need to be 6 feet 
apart. 
 

• Respect all people whether wearing a mask or not in the meeting spaces. Compliance 
with mask mandates are left at the discretion of the individual and it is not up to TLC to 
enforce them. 


